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M e m o r a n d u m 
 
Date: October 27, 2015  
 
To: All DWR Employees 
 
 
From: Department of Water Resources 

 
Subject: Laura King Moon  
 

 
It is with deep personal sorrow that I notify you of the death of Laura King Moon.  
Laura passed away this morning after a courageous battle with cancer.  Laura served 
as Chief Deputy Director for the Department of Water Resources since September 
2013.  While Laura was only with the Department for a small part of her extensive 
career in resources management, all who worked with her will remember her as an 
energetic, enthusiastic, and staunch supporter of the Department’s mission.  She was 
always willing to listen and to provide wise counsel.  I will remember her for and miss 
her support, her encouragement, and her friendship. 
 
 
 
 
/s/ 
Mark W. Cowin 
Director 


